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Pearson Land/Sea Picnic at the Leighs 
By Jordan Snyder 

 

Thank you, Bob and Elaine Leigh, for putting on an amazing club picnic on Saturday, June 12. You worked hard to host all 

of us at your beautiful river side house on the Magothy River. The weather was perfect and Hilary Howes was our only 

attendee who came by sea. The food was amazing and it was nice to catch up with everyone.  
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Member Happenings 
 

 

Bob Morrow shared, “We spent a night at Chesapeake 

Inn & Marina on the C & D Canal (just before the 

Delaware state line). Left Annapolis about 8 AM. Winds 

were southerly, which was good, but failed to build as 

predicted, so motor sailed most of the way to get here by 

6 PM for dinner at the Inn. We did have an hour or so of 

flying the spinnaker, so good practice.” 

 

 

Hilary Howes shared, “All tucked in at the Pearson event 

on the Magothy.” Thanks for coming to the June 12 event 

by water! 

 

 

 
Do you have an update you would like to share in an upcoming newsletter or with our club members via email?  

Reach out to Martina at martinaprague@verizon.net. 
 

SAIL ON! 
Questions/comments? Contact the 2021 CLUB OFFICERS 

 
Commodore: Jordan Snyder (josnyder@comcast.net) * Vice-Commodore: Martina Sestakova (martinaprague@verizon.net) 

Treasurer: Anne Martin (annekmartin45@yahoo.com) * Secretary: Joan Criscuolo (stampbyjoan@yahoo.com) 
www.cbpsa.org 
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